Don't forget to look at our website - www.newroadprimarycalderdale.org.uk



Friday 31st March 2017

New Road Primary School

Weekly Newsletter

Easter Art & Craft Family Learning

There have been some lovely Easter creations during this weeks Family Learning. The children have created an Easter scene and have designed some Rocking Easter Cards using paper plates and some Easter Baskets. There are some lovely creations!











Congratulations to all our GROWTH and House Point certificate winners this week -



GROWTH Award Winners— Alfie, Cole, Lottie, James, Molly, Molly, Ella, Rebecca, Evangeline, Samuel, Ronnie, Joseph, Lily, Nyla and Paige.



House Point Winners— Alicia, Ben, Seth, Molly, Noah, Marcel and Toby.

Contact details— Tel:01422 831351

email: admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk

Important Dates

April

Fri 7th—School Closes

Mon 24th - School re-opens

Fri 28th—Yr 5/6 Netball

May

Mon 1st—school closed—May Day

May 5th—Yr 1 Athletics at Ryburn

May 9th— Reception Class
Trip to Manchester Airport

May 15th—Yr 6 Residential
Trip

May 17th—Yr 6 return from Residential Trip

May 18th—Family Learning— 1.15-3.15

May 19th—Yr 5/6 Kwik Cricket

May 23rd—Class Photos

May 24th & May 25th— Bikeability at Halifax Fire Station

May 25th—Family Learning—same parents as 18th

May 26th—School Closes

June

Mon 5th—School re-opens

May 7th & May 8th — Bikeability at school

May 9th—Firefighters Collection

Family Learning—Feel the Music



This week our children and parents did a Samba Reggae Performance for our KS2 children using what they had learnt from the

previous sessions. There were also some solo performances from our children too. It was fantastic and there was a lot of toe tapping from our children watching! Well Done to everyone.



School Development Feedback 2017

Last week we held our parent/staff/
pupil/governor workshop in school to
support our new school development
plan. You can read the summary of the
main points discussed in the workshop
on our website. I have put the actions
in red so you can see what we are going to do in response to the workshop
suggestions. Thank you to all who attended and sent in ideas.

Easter Egg Raffle

Our PTA will be in the hall every morning next week before school doing the Easter Egg raffle. It is £1.00 per ticket with numerous prizes to be won. There will be a big prize draw on Friday

during our WOW assembly.

Good Luck



Lunchtime Award Winners

Congratulations to our lunchtime award winners for their perfect manners this week - Rebecca, Ali, Frankie, Ruby, Mia and Poppy.



School Attendance



We have had lots of poorly children this week so unfortunately no class has achieved 100% attendance. Poor Attendance Ted will stay with me this week. Let's get him to a classroom next week!!!

After School Clubs

Clubs for the Spring
Term

Tuesday Karate Club

Thursday Maths Lab—cancelled

Friday Football Club

— KS2

PTFA Facebook



Please 'like' the PTFA facebook page to find out what our PTFA are doing. It would be great to see more of you accessing the page and supporting the team. There are reminders of what is happening that week in school and daily maths challenges for your children to have a go at.

Thank-you

Search—Friends of New Road Primary.